
Hazel trees are a small, low growing tree that 
will tolerate some shade. 

Tree Planting at HBN. 

Last year, pupils at HBN Eco club identified that 
they wanted to plant some trees to make their 
school more wildlife friendly and to enrich their 
learning experience.  

Volunteers from the Woodland Trust are going 
to help some of the pupils with this task by 
planting a small number of  native trees that 
will attract birds and generally improve our 
Forest school area. The pupils will then be 
responsible for watering and general care of the 
trees.  

The trees have been 
carefully selected to be 
low growing, provide 
interest for wildlife and 
pupils alike and 
reasonably robust. We 
have suffered from 
vandalism in the past, 
but we are hopeful that 
with a little care,  our 
trees will thrive and 
benefit the whole 
community.
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The Isle of Man 
Woodland Trust 
is an independent 
local charity 
that creates and 
maintains woodland 
on the Isle of Man 
using 
predominantly 
native species. You 
can visit their web 
page at: 

https://
woodlandtrust.im 

Crab apple. 
Another wildlife 
friendly small tree.  
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